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Orientalism offers a bold rethinking of the theory of the author, the concept of
sovereignty, and the place of the secular Western self in the modern project,
reopening the problem of power and knowledge to an ethical critique and ultimately
theorizing an exit from modernity’s predicaments. A remarkably ambitious attempt
to overturn the foundations of a wide range of academic disciplines while also
drawing on the best they have to offer, Restating Orientalism exposes the depth of
academia’s lethal complicity in modern forms of capitalism, colonialism, and
hegemonic power.

Views in Spain Edward Hawke Locker 1824
African-American Exploration in West Africa James Fairhead 2003-11-13 In the
1860s, as America waged civil war, several thousand African Americans sought
greater freedom by emigrating to the fledgling nation of Liberia. While some
argued that the new black republic represented disposal rather than emancipation,
a few intrepid men set out to explore their African home. African-American
Exploration in West Africa collects the travel diaries of James L. Sims, George L.
Seymour, and Benjamin J. K. Anderson, who explored the territory that is now
Liberia and Guinea between 1858 and 1874. These remarkable diaries reveal the
wealth and beauty of Africa in striking descriptions of its geography, people,
flora, and fauna. The dangers of the journeys surface, too -- Seymour was attacked
and later died of his wounds, and his companion, Levin Ash, was captured and sold
into slavery again. Challenging the notion that there were no black explorers in
Africa, these diaries provide unique perspectives on 19th-century Liberian life
and life in the interior of the continent before it was radically changed by
European colonialism.

Italy and the West S. J. Keay 2001 Nineteen papers examining varied responses to
Romanization, and how this affects our view of the development of the Roman
Empire. The traditional view of Romanization is as the triumph of a superior and
more advanced culture over primitive communities, brought about by military
expansion and resulting in the creation of a uniform political and cultural
entity. It is only in the last twenty years that the variety of responses that
Romanization elicited among the various ethnic groups, social classes, genders,
spheres, and even within the same person in different conjunctures of his or her
life, has begun to be appreciated. The aim of this collection of papers is to
further understanding of Romanization at a formative stage; early Roman expansion
in Italy. There is much evidence for bi-directional negotiation between Italian
communities and Rome. Understanding the motivation of the Italian peoples to
become part of a new political entity is crucial to knowing how Roman Italy was
kept together for more than half a millennium. Seven papers also examine responses
to Romanization in other parts of the Empire.

Notitia dignitatum Otto Seeck 2019-06-27 This 1876 edition offers unparalleled
data about the administrative structure of the later Roman empire, east and west.
Restating Orientalism Wael B. Hallaq 2018-07-03 Since Edward Said’s foundational
work, Orientalism has been singled out for critique as the quintessential example
of Western intellectuals’ collaboration with oppression. Controversies over the
imbrications of knowledge and power and the complicity of Orientalism in the
larger project of colonialism have been waged among generations of scholars. But
has Orientalism come to stand in for all of the sins of European modernity, at the
cost of neglecting the complicity of the rest of the academic disciplines? In this
landmark theoretical investigation, Wael B. Hallaq reevaluates and deepens the
critique of Orientalism in order to deploy it for rethinking the foundations of
the modern project. Refusing to isolate or scapegoat Orientalism, Restating
Orientalism extends the critique to other fields, from law, philosophy, and
scientific inquiry to core ideas of academic thought such as sovereignty and the
self. Hallaq traces their involvement in colonialism, mass annihilation, and
systematic destruction of the natural world, interrogating and historicizing the
set of causes that permitted modernity to wed knowledge to power. Restating
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Late Roman Spain and Its Cities Michael Kulikowski 2011-01-03 This groundbreaking
history of Spain in late antiquity sheds new light on the fall of the western
Roman empire and the emergence of medieval Europe. Historian Michael Kulikowski
draws on the most recent archeological and literary evidence in this fresh an
enlightening account of the Iberian Peninsula from A.D. 300 to 600. In so doing,
he provides a definitive narrative that integrates late antique Spain into the
broader history of the Roman empire. Kulikowski begins with a concise introduction
to the early history of Roman Spain, and then turns to the Diocletianic reforms of
293 and their long-term implications for Roman administration and the political
ambitions of post-Roman contenders. He goes on to examine the settlement of
barbarian peoples in Spain, the end of Roman rule, and the imposition of Gothic
power in the fifth and sixth centuries. In parallel to this narrative account,
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Kulikowski offers a wide-ranging thematic history, focusing on political power,
Christianity, and urbanism. Kulikowski’s portrait of late Roman Spain offers some
surprising conclusions, finding that the physical and social world of the Roman
city continued well into the sixth century despite the decline of Roman power.
Winner of an Honorable Mention in the Association of American Publishers’
Professional and Scholarly Publishing Awards in Classics and Archeology

languages and the archaeology of the Roman East, which allows him a unique
perspective on the interaction between events and architecture.
La documentación arqueológica Sebastián F. Ramallo Asensio 1989
Ahtna Athabaskan Dictionary James M. Kari 1990 Dictionary of the Ahtna language,
one of the Athabaskan languages, spoken in the Copper River area of southcentral
Alaska, by less than 100 persons in a total population of about 1200 of Ahtna
descent.

Mestizo Logics Jean-Loup Amselle 1998 This innovative work seeks to reverse the
perspective and reasoning of anthropology and to develop an alternative mode of
conceiving culture that would not automatically privilege the colonizing West.
That necessarily involves a critique of the ?ethnological reason” that extracts
elements from their context, aestheticizes them, and then uses their supposed
differences to classify types of political, economic, or religious ensembles. Such
?reason” yields classical oppositions like the State versus segmentary societies,
market versus subsistence economies, and Islam or Christianity versus paganism. As
an alternative, the author opposes to exclusionary categories a ?mestizo logic”
that sees social phenomena as situated on a continuum and accentuates
indistinction and the originary syncretism in all cultures and other ways of
categorizing human life. The book's rich source material is drawn from the
author's fifteen years of fieldwork and research in West Africa. The opening
chapters first treat the notion of ethnological reason?its history and ideological
practices?then oppose to it the reality of cultural tension, the fact that
conflicts and negotiations bring about transformations in the identity of
collectivities. The following two chapters illustrate a real system of
transformation, and question some basic concepts of political anthropology. The
discussion continues in a more illustrative manner over the next two chapters,
which present case studies of two West African societies that challenge typologies
of political anthropology and ethnographic classification. The last three
chapters?on white paganism, cultural identities and cultural models, and
understanding and acting?situate the debate within a wider historical framework of
political and cultural confrontations. Who defines ?ethnicities,” ?identities,”
?differences”? Where can one find them as pure essences witnessing to their own
originary beings?

Greek Pottery from the Iberian Peninsula Adolfo J. Domínguez 2001 This book
catalogues and discusses all Archaic Greek pottery found on the Iberian Peninsula.
The analysis of Greek pottery finds in Eastern Andalusia provides an exemplary
study of trade in the Classical Age. The reader will find many insights in the
pottery trade and the native Iberians view of Classical Greek pottery.
Critical Muslim 35: Muslim Atlantic Ziauddin Sardar 2020-07-16 This issue of
Critical Muslim explores the idea of a 'Muslim Atlantic' by looking at
transatlantic connections between Muslim communities in the US and the UK. Based
on and inspired by Paul Gilroy's work on the Black Atlantic, we hope to reframe
his theory in terms of faith as well as race. Through essays and reportage, we
will consider issues such as gender, race, leadership and popular culture, as we
ask in what ways Muslim communities on both sides of the pond have shared
experiences, and where their trajectories sharply contrast. About Critical Muslim:
A quarterly publication of ideas and issues showcasing groundbreaking thinking on
Islam and what it means to be a Muslim in a rapidly changing, interconnected
world. Each edition centers on a discrete theme, and contributions include
reportage, academic analysis, cultural commentary, photography, poetry, and book
reviews.
The Romanization of Central Spain Leonard A Curchin 2004-05-05 Curchin explores
how, why and to what extent the peoples of Central Spain were integrated into the
Roman Empire during the period from the second century BC to the second century
AD. He approaches the question from a variety of angles, including the social,
economic, religious and material experiences of the inhabitants as they adjusted
to change, the mechanisms by which they adopted new structures and values, and the
power relations between Rome and the provincials. The book also considers the
peculiar cultural features of Central Spain, which made its Romanization so
distinctive.

Temples and Towns in Roman Iberia William E. Mierse 1999-11-06 This is the first
comparative study of Roman architecture on the Iberian peninsula, covering six
centuries from the arrival of the Romans in the third century B.C. until the
decline of urban life on the peninsula in the third century A.D. During this
period, the peninsula became an influential cultural and political region in the
Roman world. Iberia supplied writers, politicians, and emperors, a fact
acknowledged by Romanists for centuries, though study of the peninsula itself has
too often been brushed aside as insignificant and uninteresting. In this book
William E. Mierse challenges such a view. By examining in depth the changing forms
of temples and their placement within the urban fabric, Mierse shows that
architecture on the peninsula displays great variation and unexpected connections.
It was never a slavish imitation of an imported model but always a novel
experiment. Sometimes the architectural forms are both new and unexpected; in some
cases specific prototypes can be seen, but the Iberian form has been significantly
altered to suit local needs. What at first may seem a repetition of forms upon
closer investigation turns out to be theme and variation. Mierse brings to his
quest an impressive learning, including knowledge of several modern and ancient
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Death and the Ancestors Jack Goody 2013-11-05 Deliberately considering relevant
theories put forward by earlier writers and examining them in the light of the
research for this particular book, the author spent over 100 days attending
funeral ceremonies and he attended 25 burial services. First published in 1962.
Why Men Rule Steven Goldberg 1993 The first edition of this book was lavishly
praised by many authorities as the most formidable demonstration of an unpopular
truth: males rule in all societies known to history or anthropology, for reasons
arising from innate physiology, a brute fact that can never be conjured away by
tinkering with social institutions. This new edition has been completely rewritten
in the light of two decades of scholarship and debate, taking account of all
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published criticisms of earlier editions.

interest in the interaction between law and religion.

Leadership in Postcolonial Africa B. Jallow 2015-11-08 Leadership in Post-Colonial
Africa examines the leadership concepts and lessons that emerged during and after
the attainment of independence with insightful studies of Africa's first female
presidents, gangster elitism, Nelson Mandela, and beyond.

Studies in Ancient Greek Dialects Georgios Giannakis 2017-12-18 A new collective
volume with over twenty important studies on less well-studied dialects of ancient
Greek, particularly of the northern regions. The book covers geographically a
broad area of the classical Greek world ranging from Central Greece to the
overseas Greek colonies of Thrace and the Black Sea. Particular emphasis is placed
on the epichoric varieties of areas on the northern fringe of the classical Greek
world, including Thessaly, Epirus and Macedonia. Recent advances in research are
taken into consideration in providing state-of-the art accounts of these
understudied dialects, but also of more well-known dialects like Lesbian. In
addition, other papers address special intriguing topics in these, but also in
other dialects, such as Thessalian, Lesbian and Ionic, or focus on important
multi-dialectal corpora such as the oracular tablets from Dodona. Finally, a
number of studies examine broader topics like the supraregional Doric koinai or
the concept of dialect continuum, or even explore the possibility of an ancient
Balkansprachbund, which included Greek too. This new reference work covers a gap
in current research and will be indispensable for people interested in Greek
dialectology and ancient Greek in general.

Nkrumah & the Chiefs Richard Rathbone 2000 "Between 1951 and the creation of the
First Republic in 1960, Ghanaian governments sought to discard the chiefly
principle in local government, then to weaken chieftaincy by attrition and
eventually, by altering the legal basis of chieftaincy, to incorporate and control
a considerably altered chieftaincy. The book demonstrates that chieftaincy was
consciously and systematically reconstructed in the decade of the 1950s with
implications which can still be felt in modern Ghana."--Jacket.
Agricultural Land Redistribution Hans P. Binswanger-Mkhize 2009-01-01 Despite 250
years of land reform all over the World, important land inequalities remain,
especially in Latin America and Southern Africa.While in these countries, there is
near consensus on the need for redistribution, much controversy persists around
how to redistribute land peacefully and legally, often blocking progress on
implementation.This book focuses on the "how" of land redistribution in order to
forge greater consensus among land reform practitioners and enable them to make
better choices on the mechanisms of land reform. Reviews and case studies describe
and analyze the al.

The Kingdom of Waalo Boubacar Barry 2017-10-26 Situated along the Senegal River,
the Kingdom of Waalo was the smallest of the Wolof states of Senegal, but it
illustrates the broader consequences of a shift from trans-Saharan to transAtlantic commerce during a time of competing European, Muslim, and indigenous
African forces. From the establishment of a French trading post in 1659 to the
early nineteenth century, the history of Waalo was closely tied to French
interests in St. Louis, popular revolutionary Islamic movements, and internal
rivalries between competing royal families and provincial leaders. Stimulating
Waalo's socio-political changes were the devastations and fluctuations of the
Atlantic slave trade, as well as the Muslim attack on its aristocracy. Torn by
internal divisions, devastated by French and Berber incursions, Waalo's
institutions and its economy declined. Residents of Waalo sought their own
solutions only for external agents to ruin their efforts. By the nineteenth
century, the French attempted to establish a plantation economy in Waalo,
culminating in their military control of the state and the Senegal valley. This
newly translated study is a vital tool in our understanding of Senegal's history,
its place in the era of trans-Saharan and trans-Atlantic commerce, and its
development into the present. The book should be of value to African studies
scholars, anthropologists, and historians of Africa, colonialism, empire, and
post-colonialism.

The Inevitability of Patriarchy Steven Goldberg 1974 Goldberg reviews literature,
gathering evidence from expert witnesses (both primary and secondary sources) to
demonstrate that each of three distinct patterns of recognised human social
behaviour (institutions) has been observed in every known society. He proposes
that these three universal institutions, attested as they are across independent
cultures, suggest a simple psychophysiological cause, since physiology remains
constant, as do the institutions, even across variable cultures--a universal
phenomenon suggests a universal explanation. The institutions Goldberg examines
are patriarchy, male dominance and male attainment. The hypothetical
psychophysiological phenomenon he proposes to explain them, he denotes by the
expression differentiation of dominance tendency. He explains this refers to
dominance behaviour being more easily elicited from men on average than from women
on average. In other words, he theorises a biologically mediated difference in
preferences.
Law and Religion in the 21st Century Dr Rinaldo Cristofori 2013-02-28 This book
brings together leading international scholars of law and religion to provide an
overview of current issues in State-religion relations. The first part of the
collection offers a picture of recent developments in key countries and regions.
The second part is focused on Europe and, in particular, on the Nordic States and
the post-communist countries where State-religion systems have undergone most
profound change. The third and final part is devoted to four issues that are
currently debated all over the world: the relations between freedom of expression
and freedom of religion; proselytism and the right to change religion; the
religious symbols; and the legal status of Islam in Europe and Canada. The work
will be a valuable resource for academics, students and policy-makers with an
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Learn to Speak Saafi-Saafi Tamsier Joof 2017-07-07 The languages of the Seereer
people are some of the most beautiful languages to speak and listen to. SaafiSaafi, the principal Cangin language spoken by the Saafi people (a subgroup of the
Seereer) is one of them. Saafi-Saafi is one of the officially recognised languages
of Senegal. Number of speakers is estimated at 200,000 and rising (2012).
Black Women in Antiquity Ivan Van Sertima 1984 This unique volume provides an
overview of the black queens, madonnas, and goddesses who dominated the history
and imagination of ancient times. The authors have concentrated on Ethiopia and
Egypt because the documents of the Nile Valley are voluminous compared to the
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sketchier records in other parts of Africa, but also because the imagination of
the world, not just that of Africa, was haunted by these women. They are just as
prominent a feature of European mythology as of African reality. The book is
divided into three parts: Ethiopia and Egyptian Queens and Goddesses; Black Women
in Ancient Art; and Conquerors and Courtesans. This second edition contains two
new chapters, one on Hypatia and women's rights in ancient Egypt, and the other on
the diffusion into Europe of Isis, the African goddess of Nile Valley
civilizations.

Africa highlights colonial disruptions of traditional leadership patterns in
Africa and how African leaders, traditional and nationalist, reacted to these
disruptions. Jallow examines the emergence of modern leadership cultures in Africa
and argues that leadership studies theory may usefully be deployed in the study of
African leadership
Roman Iberia B. Lowe 2009-06-04 This is the first book to examine the economic
impact of external cultures - the Phoenicians, Greeks and Romans - upon the
Iberian peninsula throughout the first millennium BC. Benedict Lowe provides a
synthesis of recent archaeological work to place Spain in the broader context of
debates about Romanisation during the Republic and Early Imperial period. He
adopts a chronological approach, focusing on the processes of integration and
regionalism in the economy of the Iberian peninsula. The book begins with an
introduction to the kingdom of Tartessos and the impact of the Phoenician and
Greek colonists upon the economy of the peninsula, setting the scene for Rome's
conquest. Succeeding chapters explore the growing Roman presence, culminating in
the first century AD. Combining literary and archaeological evidence, "Roman
Iberia" provides an in-depth analysis of the Romanisation of Iberia in economic
terms: villas, urbanism, pottery and trade and the interaction of Roman and native
populations.

The Invisible Sex J. M. Adovasio 2016-09-16 Shaped by cartoons and museum
dioramas, our vision of Paleolithic times tends to feature fur-clad male hunters
fearlessly attacking mammoths while timid women hover fearfully behind a boulder.
Recent archaeological research has shown that this vision bears little relation to
reality. J. M. Adovasio and Olga Soffer, two of the world's leading experts on
perishable artifacts such as basketry, cordage, and weaving, present an exciting
new look at prehistory. With science writer Jake Page, they argue that women
invented all kinds of critical materials, including the clothing necessary for
life in colder climates, the ropes used to make rafts that enabled long-distance
travel by water, and nets used for communal hunting. Even more important, women
played a central role in the development of language and social life—in short, in
our becoming human. In this eye-opening book, a new story about women in
prehistory emerges with provocative implications for our assumptions about gender
today.

A History of Medieval Spain Joseph F. O'Callaghan 2013-04-15 Medieval Spain is
brilliantly recreated, in all its variety and richness, in this comprehensive
survey. Likely to become the standard work in English, the book treats the entire
Iberian Peninsula and all the people who inhabited it, from the coming of the
Visigoths in the fifth century to the reign of Ferdinand and Isabella. Integrating
a wealth of information about the diverse peoples, institutions, religions, and
customs that flourished in the states that are now Spain and Portugal, Joseph F.
O'Callaghan focuses on the continuing attempts to impose political unity on the
peninsula. O'Callaghan divides his story into five compact historical periods and
discusses political, social, economic, and cultural developments in each period.
By treating states together, he is able to put into proper perspective the
relationships among them, their similarities and differences, and the continuity
of development from one period to the next. He gives proper attention to Spain's
contacts with the rest of the medieval world, but his main concern is with the
events and institutions on the peninsula itself. Illustrations, genealogical
charts, maps, and an extensive bibliography round out a book that will be welcomed
by scholars and student of Spanish and Portuguese history and literature, as well
as by medievalists, as the fullest account to date of Spanish history in the
Middle Ages.

Controversial Chiefs in Colonial Kenya Evanson N. Wamagatta 2016-04-21 This book
documents the life of Senior Chief Waruhiu, one of colonial Kenya’s most
controversial chiefs, from his birth in 1890 to his death in 1952.
Koyukon Athabaskan Dictionary Jules Jetté 2000
Return to the Source Africa Information Service Staff 2019-02-15 Amilcar Cabral,
who was the Secretary-General of the African Party for the Independence of Guinea
and the Cape Verde Islands (PAIGC), was assassinated by Portuguese agents on
January 20, 1973. Under his leadership, the PAIGC liberated three-quarters of the
countryside of Guinea in less than ten years of revolutionary struggle. Cabral
distinguished himself among modern revolutionaries by the long and careful
preparation, both theoretical and practical, which he undertook before launching
the revolutionary struggle, and, in the course of the preparation, became one of
the world's outstanding theoreticians of anti-imperialist struggle. This volume
contains some of the principal speeches Cabral delivered in his last years during
visits to the United States. The first is his speech to the fourth Commission of
the United Nations General Assembly on October 16, 1972, on "Questions of
Territories Under Portuguese Administration." His brilliant speeches on "National
Liberation and Culture" (1970) and "Identity and Dignity in the Context of the
National Liberation Struggle" (1972) follow.

Race and Color in Islam Bernard Lewis 1971
De Reditu Suo Libri Duo Claudius Rutilius Namatianus 1840
Limes XX Congreso Internacional de Estudios sobre la Frontera Romana 2009

Leadership in Colonial Africa B. Jallow 2014-12-04 Taken together, the chapters in
this book represent a tapestry of leadership frameworks and cultures in colonial
Africa. Scholars across disciplines explore the nature and evolution of leadership
born of the colonial encounter between white colonialists and native Africans as
well as the leadership that ultimately led to independence. Leadership in Colonial
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Travel and Geography in the Roman Empire Colin Adams 2012-12-06 The remains of
Roman roads are a powerful reminder of the travel and communications system that
was needed to rule a vast and diverse empire. Yet few people have questioned just
how the Romans - both military and civilians - travelled, or examined their
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geographical understanding in an era which offered a greatly increased potential
for moving around, and a much bigger choice of destinations. This volume provides
new perspectives on these issues, and some controversial arguments; for instance,
that travel was not limited to the elite, and that maps as we know them did not
exist in the empire. The military importance of transport and communication
networks is also a focus, as is the imperial post system (cursus publicus), and
the logistics and significance of transport in both conquest and administration.
With more than forty photographs, maps and illustrations, this collection provides
a new understanding of the role and importance of travel, and of the nature of
geographical knowledge, in the Roman world,

diverse nature, etc. One of the main consequences of all this research activity is
a vigorous discussion of the paradigm of the slave mode of production as the basis
of Roman rural economies in many provincial areas. A similar change in the
paradigm is taking place, with some delay, in the archaeology of Roman Spain.
After decades of preventive/emergency interventions there is a considerable
quantity of unpublished data on this kind of rural settlements. However, unlike
the cases of Roman Britain or Gallia Comata, no synthesis or national projects are
undertaking the task of systematizing all these data. With the intention of
addressing this current situation the present volume discusses the results and
methodological strategies of different projects studying peasant settlements in
several regions of Roman Spain.

The Archaeology of Peasantry in Roman Spain Jesús Bermejo Tirado 2022-01-19 This
volume aims to present an updated portrait of the Roman countryside in Roman Spain
by the comparison of different theoretical orientations and methodological
strategies including the discussion of textual and iconographic sources and the
analysis of the faunal remains. The archaeology of rural areas of the Roman world
has traditionally been focused on the study of villae, both as an architectural
model of Roman otium and as the central core of an economic system based on the
extensive agricultural exploitation of latifundia. The assimilation of most rural
settlements in provincial areas of the Roman Empire with the villa model implies
the acceptance of specific ideas, such as the generalization of the slave mode of
production, the rupture of the productive capacity of Late Iron Age communities,
or the reduction in importance of free peasant labor in the Roman economy of most
rural areas. However, in recent decades, as a consequence of the generalized
extension of preventive or emergency archaeology and survey projects in most areas
of the ancient territories of the Roman Empire, this traditional conception of the
Roman countryside articulated around monumental villae is undergoing a thorough
revision. New research projects are changing our current perception of the
countryside of most parts of the Roman provincial world by assessing the
importance of different types of rural settlements. In the last years, we have
witnessed the publication of archaeological reports on the excavation of thousands
of small rural sites, farms, farmsteads, enclosures, rural agglomerations of
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Selections from Polybius Polybius 1888
The African Shore Rodrigo Rey Rosa 2013-10-22 Originally published as La Orilla
Africana. F&G Editores.
Hispania in Late Antiquity Kim Bowes 2005-07-01 This collection of essays on late
Roman Hispania describes the relationships between the peninsula and the rest of
the late antique world. Its contributors – archaeologists, historians, and
historians of art – address both the historical evidence and the complex
historiography of late antique Hispania.
Matriarchal Societies Heide Goettner-Abendroth 2013-09-30 This book presents the
results of Heide Goettner-Abendroth's pioneering research in the field of modern
matriarchal studies, based on a new definition of matriarchy as true genderegalitarian societies. Accordingly, matriarchal societies should not be regarded
as mirror images of patriarchal ones, as they have never needed patriarchy's
hierarchical structures of domination. On the contrary, matriarchal patterns are
socially egalitarian, economically balanced, and politically based on consensus
decisions. They have been created by women and are founded on maternal values.
This new perspective on matriarchal societies is developed step by step by the
analysis of extant indigenous cultures in Asia, Africa, and the Americas.
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